
GEO Members submit your 
original design for a new 

GEO Tee-Shirt on Facebook 
(www.facebook.com/

GEOUAW) by March 11th, 
2013. Designs will be voted 

on by members. 

The design with the  

most votes will be used 

 to create a new Tee- 

Shirt. A winner will be  

announced in the March  

Membership Meeting!   

The Graduate Employee Organization is a loud and proud unit of UAW 2322! 

For more information contact: geo@external.umass.edu or call 413-545-0705 
Or come visit us in the GEO Office– 201 Student Union from 9-5 M-W 
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